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CYBER-SECURITY ADVICE AND MONITORING 

 

The Perth Mint is committed to supporting customers whose personal information has been 

breached.  

To this end, we have engaged a respected cyber-security advisor to provide a 

complimentary 12-month cyber security service to our affected clients in Australia and New 

Zealand.  We continue to investigate options to support clients located in other jurisdictions 

and will provide details as soon as they are available.   

IDCARE is Australia’s leading National Identity and Cyber Support experts. It provides 

advice to minimise the potential misuse of personal information and has a cyber-monitoring 

credit file protection service to protect individuals from the misuse of their identity for the 

purpose of gaining credit facilities.  

Further information regarding its services can be found at https://www.idcare.org/  

We sincerely regret the unlawful access to your personal information.  As always, should 

you wish to contact the Perth Mint Depository team, please email us at 

Depository@perthmint.com or call +61 8 9421 7250. 
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